
Come join us on Thursday, February 15th at 7:00PM at Jericho Town Hall for a presentation and discussion 

of potential improvements to the intersection of VT Route 117 and Skunk Hollow Road. In conjunction 

with the Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission and Vermont Agency of Transportation, the 

Town of Jericho is undertaking a Scoping Study to identify and evaluate alternatives to address identified 

issues and concerns at the intersection. We hope you can make it out to this Local Concerns Meeting to 

share your thoughts on potential improvements at the intersection of VT 117 and Skunk Hollow Road. 

Please reach out to Town Administrator, Todd Odit (todit@jerichovt.gov) with any questions. 
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